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As the month of March comes to a close, we have had a ton of work being done by our individual clubs, to make ready the season.  There have been many challenges, but with better communication of late, we’ve been able to work together for the betterment of the sport.
In short:
· The CALL deadline for Team declarations has come and gone.  March 1st continues to be a struggle for many of us to declare our teams, and perhaps some changes should be discussed.
· ‘A’ team tryouts, although popular with many, make for headaches for the smaller clubs when trying to declare teams.  
· The Peewee Development Camp will be held in Lacombe on Sunday, April 29th.  Please encourage as many players as possible to attend this event.  ALA would only allow for one location within CALL, but we will fight for at least one more for next season, if this is successful this year.
· CALL received permission for a Community Development Coaching course to coincide with the Peewee Development Camp in Lacombe.  Coaches can register with Kim.
· The schedule is completed and barring any issues with each club’s currently booked floors, we should be able to release it this week.  
· Coach and manager meetings are underway.  These will be conducted in your home clubs, by CALL.  Still waiting on possible dates from Kneehill, Didsbury, Blackfalds. 
· Once Manager names and contact info is in the Google Doc (sent to presidents), Angela will email out the RAMP log ins.
· All clubs should have score sheets, rule books, and coach/manager manuals ready for the season.  
· Home teams are to provide the score sheets prior to each game, as well as the reporting of game stats.
· Each club needs to determine their score sheet designate, who collects and retains all white score sheets until the end of the season. 
· ALA helmet stickers are available as well as Minto Cup invites.
· All league/tournament/provincial rules are now aligned.
· With Tyke being more like league games, are festivals the way to go?  No changes for this season but we can discuss.
· All clubs and their members need to remember to adhere to the ALA Code of Conduct.  CALL takes a zero-tolerance stance towards abuse of officials, team members, board members and volunteers.  
· We need to discuss our play off format for the 2018 season.


Question of the Board: Should CALL executive put forth a proposal (with CALL approval) for an amendment to the ALA Affiliation rule for provincials (no affiliations currently).
